Dear school board members of district 152,

My name is Tiesha Gardner, I attend South Suburban Community College. I was referred
by Shaqueen Lee for the college student work place. I graduated from Thornton Township high
school with honors of a 3.8 grade point average. While I was in high school 1 joined
extracurricular activities: such as Big Brother Big Sister, National Honors Society and the gospel
chorus. | was selected to be in National Honors Society my sophomore year in high school.
Every other week we were going to elementary schools and doing a group exercises with them
known as Junior Achievement. Being in National Honors Society and Big Brother Big Sister
taught me to be more outgoing, outspoken and more vulnerable about my career and future. I
would qualify for an excellent employee at district 152 because I'm a consistent and hard
worker, I'm very time consuming, being on time for work and consistently going to work is not a
problem for me! While working I will always maintain a smile on face and greet people with
manners. My attitude is very outgoing and I’'m a very kindly spirited person. Choosing me for an

employee would be a great opportunity for me and the board of education as well.
Sincerely,

Tiesha Gardner
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